
CECIL HILLS PROBUS CLUB NEWSLETTER 

111 November 2024 

Cecil Hills Probus Club 

was formed after an interest meeting held at The Cecil Hills 

Conm1unity Centre on 6th June 2024. 

President's Message: 
Hello and a very warm welcome to you all! 
Can you believe it is already November! Our Probus 
club is growing slowly with our members enjoying our 
walking on Thursday mornings and our lunches after 
our monthly meetings at St Johns Park bowling 
Club. We are getting to know each other little by little 
·and hopefully making lasting friendships.
Our guest speaker for October Jan Maree from Aussie
Hero Quilts gave a very interesting talk about the
people from our armed forces and the things her
volunteers achieve in their endeavours.
Some of our members have been travelling and
having interesting holidays so I hope they have been
enjoying themselves!!

Don't forget our train trip to Woy Woy in November!! 

I will not see you at our November meeting as I will be 
away, so have an interesting meeting. 
Jeanette Dupond (Foundation President) 

OUR HOME BASE! 

Meeting day/time: 1st Thursday of every month at 10:00am 
Meeting venue: The Cecil Hills Community Centre 

5 Sandringham Dr, Cecil Hills NSW 2171 

Management Committee 

Jeanette Dupond 
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Ian Delandro 
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Ray Moncay 

Secretary 
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Membership Officer 
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Geoff Gray 
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